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Materials Pick Up/Drop Off
In light of the Governor’s recent announcement, we know 
that families will want to come to the school building to 
retrieve personal belongings.  We ask for your patience in 
this matter.  First, the building has been sanitized to keep 
the staff that are still working on site safe.  In addition, we 
will need students to return textbooks at the same time 
they retrieve their belongings and we still have much 
learning to do so textbooks are not ready to be turned 
in quite yet!  That being said, if you have something of 
great important that you must retrieve now, please call the 
school between 8-12 and we will arrange a time for you to 
do so.

Health Fun FactAdministrative Update

	

Have you ever visited the Columbus Metro 
Parks? They are fantastic places to help you 
feel closer to God’s creation. Did you know 
that there are 19 parks in the Columbus area

to explore? You can take a stroll on more than 230 
miles of trails, enjoy activities such as biking, hiking, 
and even bring your leashed pet for a leisurely walk in 
the woods. Curious? Visit Columbus’ Get Active page 
to learn more!  Please visit the Metro Parks website to 
conform to the Covid19 expectations.

Columbus Metro Parks

We are quickly approaching the final stretch of the 
school year. While our focus has largely remained on 
the many changes and adjustments brought by 
distance learning, we have not lost sight of the joy that 
comes from the progress and achievement of our 
students. Whether it is mastering long division or 
receiving a diploma, our teachers have been eager 
to share and celebrate the success of their students. 
While our graduation ceremony and celebrations will 
look very different this year, the staff is more 
committed than ever to celebrating our seniors, and 
we are inviting all of you to join us. 

Last week Mrs. Kumler got the party started by 
surprising all of the seniors with yard signs. We are 
working on a project to compile a picture and 
message from each family to the senior class. We want 
our seniors to feel the love and pride of their FCA 
family as they close this chapter and begin a new 
journey. This coming week you will receive an email 
with more specifics on how to participate in the “We 
Love Our Seniors” project!

Craig Carpenter, Superintendent
Laura Putinski, Assistant Superintendent

According to Spectrum Health, if you are tired...

EXERCISE.  
Getting up and moving will give you more energy than 
sitting.  Studies have shown that not only will 
increasing blood flow and oxygen give you more energy, 
it can improve your mood as well!  Higher levels of 
endorphins can contribute to a feeling of well-being.
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to cheer on our seniors!
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http://columbus.gov/get-active/
https://www.metroparks.net/covid-19-updates/

